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Engine 6
Lieutenant Dominic Nucifora
FFIII Darrin Vick

Good News # 164: Thank You - FMO Captain Donna McGuire
Good News # 165: Thank You - FMO Captain Donna McGuire
Good News # 166: Thank You - Co. 4 Severn, Rescue Squad 4, D-Shift
Good News # 167: Thank You - Co. 30 Arminger, Lt. Schmidt & FFII Mann
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Thank You! - FMO Captain Donna McGuire from The Cedar Ridge CommunityThank You! - FMO Captain Donna McGuire from The Cedar Ridge Community
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Thank You! - FMO Captain Donna McGuire from The Office of Emergency ManagementThank You! - FMO Captain Donna McGuire from The Office of Emergency Management

FMO 
Captain Donna McGuire
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FYI...from BWMC! 

JCW 

Jonathan C. Wendell, MD, FACEP, FAEMS 
Emergency Physician, Baltimore Washington Medical Center 
Medical Director, Anne Arundel County Fire Department 
Medical Director, Anne Arundel Community College EMT Program 
Medical Director, Baltimore Washington Medical Center EMS Base Station 

THIS E·MAIL AND ANY ACCOMPANYING ATTACHMENTS MAY BE PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL, CONTAIN PROTECTED HEALTH INFORMATION ABOUT AN 

IDENTIFIED PATIENT OR BE OTHERWISE PROTECTED FROM DISCLOSURE. STATE AND FEDERAL LAW PROTECTS THE CONFIDENTIALITY OF THIS 

INFORMATION. THIS E-MAIL MAY ALSO BE PROTECTED BY MARYLAND HEALTH OCCUPATIONS CODE ANNOTATED SECTION 14-501, WHICH 

PROTECTS PROCEEDINGS, RECORDS, AND FILES OF A MEDICAL REVIEW COMMITTEE FROM DISCOVERY AND ADMISSION IN EVIDENCE IN ANY CIVIL 

ACTION ARISING OUT OF MATTERS THAT ARE BEING REVIEWED AND EVALUATED BY THE MEDICAL REVIEW COMMITTEE. IF THE READER OF THIS 

MESSAGE IS NOT THE INTENDED RECIPIENT; YOU ARE PROHIBITED FROM USING, DISCLOSING, REPRODUCING OR DISTRIBUTING THIS INFORMATION; 

YOU SHOULD IMMEDIATELY NOTIFY THE SENDER BY TELEPHONE OR E-MAIL AND DELETE THIS E-MAIL. 

From: "Winkeljohn, Mary Beth" <MaryBeth.Winkeljohn@umm.edu> 
Date: September 18, 2022 at 11 :07:32 PM EDT 
To: Jon Wendell <jwendell23@gmail.com>, "Wendell, Jonathan" <Jonathan.Wendell@umm.edu>, 
"Chaudhari, Chirag" <Chirag.Chaudhari@umm.edu>, "Larbalestrier, Alisa" 
<ALISA.LARBALESTRIER@umm.edu>, "Vibhakar, Neel" <Neel.Vibhakar@umm.edu>, "McCollum, 
Kathy" <Kathy.McCollum@umm.edu> 
Subject: EMS Mad props 

I just wanted to give a huge shout out to these EMS guys. We had a hysterical 7 year 
old in the ED with a two part titanium ring stuck on his finger. NOTHING we did 
worked to get it off. despite 2 hours of trying every trick in the book. These guys 
came in with a Dremel tool and were super patient with this young man. They got 
the ring off, saving him a trip to the OR. They really went above and beyond and I am 
eternally grateful for their help. 

Ronnie Carr 
Tony Morisi 
Adam Hoeffner
Colin Orsini

Mary Beth Winkeljohn, CRNP 
Emergency Department 
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Rescue Squad 4
Lt. Ronald Carr

FF III Anthony Morisi
FF/PM Colin Orsini

FF II Christopher Hoeffner
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Thank You! - Co. 30 Armiger, Lt. Schmidt & FFII MannThank You! - Co. 30 Armiger, Lt. Schmidt & FFII Mann

Co. 30 Armiger
Lt. Robert Schmidt

FF II Jonathan Mann


